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25th January 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

Re: Strike Action 
 

I hope this letter finds you well.  You will recall I wrote to you last week regarding the proposed NEU 
strike action for the following dates: 
 

Wednesday 1st February 
Wednesday 1st March 
Wednesday 15th March 
Thursday 16th March 

 
As you will know from the letter last week, it has always been our intention to give parents and carers 
as much notice as possible regarding the impact of any potential strike action.   As such I can confirm, 
that at this current point in time, Spalding Parish CE Day School will remain open to all pupils on 
Wednesday 1st February.  However, I must also clarify that this position could still change between now 
and the initial planned strike action next week and should this be the case, I will write to you all again.   
 
We will continue to review the other potential dates on a date by date basis in line with any further 
communications that may be received from the NEU.  Again, we will update you with any potential 
impact for the families of Spalding Parish as soon as is reasonably possible and to allow you as much 
notice as possible to be able to respond to the situation at any given point in time.     
 
If you have any questions or concerns about the arrangements outlined above, please speak to myself 
or Emily Hill in the first instance. As ever, thank you for your continued support. 
 
Kind Regards, 

 
Diane Mulley 
Head Teacher 


